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Assistant Surgeon Minutes 

IlliniCare Health identified a claims processing issue for Assistant Surgeon claims when billed with more than one 

hour of services. For lines billed with more than 60 minutes, our system would populate more than one unit count to 

apply correct pricing. However, our vendors were denying those additional units for coding issues. Our claims team 

instructed the vendors to remove the edits and the issue is now resolved.  

IlliniCare Health will now be running historical projects on those claims that were incorrectly processed for additional 

payment. Providers are not required to submit anything additional on their end.  

Please contact your Provider Relations representative if you have any questions or need more clarification about 

this issue. 


